
07 February 2024

Dear Year 5 and 6 parents and carers,

Anti Social Pupil Behaviour Incident

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about a matter of concern
regarding the behaviour of some of our Year 5/6 students at the end of the school day as
they walk home.

It has come to our attention that a group of Year 5/6 students have been congregating by the
beck just over the bridge, and in their haste to reach this spot, there have been incidents
where parents and children walking along the path have been accidentally knocked by
scooters. Unfortunately, yesterday, a child was knocked over as a result of this behaviour.

I want to assure you that the safety and well-being of all our students are of utmost
importance to us. In light of these incidents, the pupils in Year 5 and 6 have been reminded
by their teachers about the school's expectations regarding behaviour, particularly during the
journey home. We take such matters seriously, and we are working diligently to address
them.

Moving forward, we kindly ask for your cooperation in reminding your child/ren to be mindful
of others and their own safety while walking home from school. It's essential that they
understand the impact of their actions on those around them and act responsibly at all times.

Should there be any further incidents, rest assured that we will thoroughly investigate the
matter and may need to reach out to parents individually. Your support and partnership in
reinforcing these expectations are greatly appreciated.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this issue, please do not hesitate to contact
the school office or Mrs. Webster, who will be more than happy to assist you.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and for your continued support in ensuring a safe
and positive learning environment for all our students.

Sophie Bugg
Interim Head of Schools MIJS


